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GROWERS MARKET NEWS 
 
Meetings 
Thurs, Aug 23:  Growers Board Meeting at Growers, 6:30 pm 
 
Help Wanted  
Tues: 1) Every other week cashier 2) closer approx 7-8pm. 
Contact Myriah at 541-343-6008 or Shana at 541-525-5373 or 
stop by on Tues. 
Thurs: Cashiers needed – Contact Coordinator on duty. 
Friday: Cashiers needed 3-5 pm – Contact Martin at 541-232-
9582 or martinfromoregon@gmail.com. 
Alternate Week Coordinators:  
     Thursday Morning  9-12  
     Thursday Afternoon 12-4:30 – Contact Laurie (stop by thurs) 
 
Website: http://GrowersMarket.net  

 
NEED CRAYONS FOR KIDS AREA! 
Growers is looking for donations of crayons for the kids 
area.  If you have any sitting around unused, please bring 
them in,  Thanks. 
 
TUESDAY HOURS NOW 5:30-7:30 
Tuesday Hours are changing beginning July 23rd.  We will 
now be open at 5:30 until 7:30. 
Tuesday help wanted: 
Tuesday every other week cashier.   
Tuesday closer approx 7 until 8. 
We really could use YOUR help...it's what keeps Growers 
moving.  Please stop in on Tuesday and speak with a 
coordinator or contact Myriah at 541-343-6008 or Shana at 
541-525-5373.  Thanks  
 
ECO-NUTS ON ABC! 
Dear Growers Market,  Hope you're doing well. I wanted to 
let you know that Eco Nuts was featured on ABC News! 
 You can view the video 
here: http://www.abcactionnews.com/dpp/money/consumer
/all-natural-soap-nuts-laundry-detergent-put-to-the-test-
wews1341263686909.  I look forward to talking with you 
soon.  All the best, Laura 

 
 
MANIFESTING QUIET RENTAL 
Manifesting quiet share, 1 bedroom, or studio in 
Friendly Area (or South/SE Eugene) Growers strawboss 
and 30+ years food-co-op'er man w/ references and steady, 
reliable income, no children in tow, seeks quiet share, 1 br 
or studio. Friendly Area (South Eugene or Southeast) best 
for location. Avid bike commuter into sustainability-related 
topics, active in community and permaculture-related 
activities, serves on citywide committee, etc. Garden space 
and off-street or alleyway (and/or separate entrance if not a 
share) is a plus. Like quiet time. :-) ~$400-500 with utilities 
if possible, but please give a ring to say what you've got if 
this sounds of interest. 541.632.4321. Thanks. :-) 
 
ANGEL PRACTITIONER EVENT 
Angel-Practitioners LIVING in the Universal Light on 
August 11, 2012 10:30-5:30 Harp Performance, Drumming 
- Dancing Closing Ceremony, Practitioners to pamper 
yourself and Talks throughout the day.   There will be a 
variety of wonderful practitioners offering sample and full 
services including, massage, Chakra Clearing/Balance-
Angel messages, Past Life Regression, Bio-Feedback Aura 
Imaging, Energy Worker, harp player, a special closing 
performance of drumming and dancing  To Learn more 
please go to http:// angelheartofmotivation.webs. com/ We 
will have scheduled talks throughout the day.  Sage & 
friends special closing performance: Drumming, 
Didgeridoo & Dancing 4:15-5:15 PM  To Learn more 
please go to http://angelheartofmotivation.webs.com/. 
Location: Beaverton Masonic lodge 4690 Southwest 
Watson Avenue Beaverton, OR 97005   
 
GREEN NEIGHBORS TOURS 
The Neighborhood Leaders Council Committee on 
Sustainability is hosting our annual tours of neighborhood 
sustainability efforts. Please join us Saturday, August 4th, 
11AM at the award-winning Common Ground Garden, 21st 
& Van Buren, for the 5th Annual Green Neighbors (not 
just) Bike Tour of Friendly Area/FAN. This year 
combined with adjacent lower Crest Drive Neighborhood 
close to 28th Ave. We'll also stop at the 'net-positive' super-
energy-efficient, green-built Suncroft House, as well as get 
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the latest on the soon-to-be-broken-ground at Friendly 
Neighborhood's "New Urbanism" Lucia Community 
Village. Now in our fifth consecutive summer, the tours 
have seen over 600 riders on over 30 different tours in 11 
different city neighborhoods in that span. Hundreds of stops 
have been featured. This year we’ll feature first-time 
neighborhoods Santa Clara/Santa Clara Community 
Organization (SCCO); and South University Neighborhood 
(SUNA), as part of the Amazon Neighborhood tour Sept. 
9th. Please join us by bike, foot (some tours may be all or 
partially walkable), or pooled transport to visit 
neighborhood examples of gardening, permaculture, green 
energy, rainwater collection, beekeeping, chickenkeeping, 
community gardens, neighborhood cooperation, and more. 
For more info, please call 541.632.4321, visit 
eugenesustainability.org, or email to: 
deeblack@gmail.com. Please dress appropriate to the 
weather, bring drinking water & energy food, and please 
leave your pets at home…Thanks! See you soon... 

Remaining 2012 Green Neighbors (not just)  
Bike Tours Schedule  
August 11, South East Neighbors/SEN; meet at Avalon 
Lodge, 5210 Canyon Dr, 11 AM 
August 18, Bethel-Danebo/Active Bethel Citizens, meet at 
Peterson Barn, 870 Berntzen Road, 10AM 
August 18, Santa Clara/ Santa Clara Community 
Organization; meet at Awbrey Park; “11 AM sharp” 
Sept 8,  Whiteaker, meet at Red Barn Grocery, 357 Van 
Buren Street, 10AM 
Sept 9,  Amazon Neighbors/South University 
Neighborhoods           
 
LOOKING FOR A HOME TO SHARE 
Hello, from the hot roads of Colorado and I hope this finds 
you all well!  I will be looking to share a home with others 
in Eugene sometime in August and would appreciate it if 
you all can keep your ears and eyes open and if you know 
anyone who needs a housemate. A phone for me is (541) 
345-8180 and my email is butoh@efn.org.  Thanks.  
I look forward to seeing you all very soon and pedaling 
about the Emerald City.  Many Blessings  Planet 
 
 
Send submissions to garbanzo@lists.opn.org.  Newsletter copy 
deadline is 5:00 pm Wednesday. Market hours are Tuesdays 
5:30-7:30pm; Thursdays 2:30 to 7:30 pm and Fridays 10:00 am 
to 6:30 pm. An orientation to Growers is held each Thursday at 
1:30. The Growers email list includes an electronic banzo, events 
notices, and other misc. info. growers@lists.opn.org  To 
subscribe via email, send a message to growers-
join@lists.opn.org Growers Market: 541-687-1145 

 


